Hi Michael,
We are currently in the process of clearing our servers of unused email addresses. 
Your email mpphelan@ipns.com is showing as over quota 500MB/500MB and does not appear to be an actively used email address. 
We will terminate this email address unless you indicate it is one that you would like to keep.
If you have any questions please feel free to call the number below.
Best Regards,
Kate Hockaday
Reliable ISP | Drizzle | IPNS
